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As we start a new academic year and a number of academy conversions have taken place 
in 2016/17, we have taken this opportunity to review Schools Forum representation based 
on the pupil numbers by school sector.  However we have concluded that no changes are 
required.

There remain a number of vacancies due to change in personnel, so we are seeking to 
recruit:

 1 Primary VA/ Foundation headteacher
 2 community headteachers
 1 secondary VA/Foundation headteacher
 1 x Primary VA/ Foundation governor
 2 academy/ free school representatives.

There will be an announcement in the School Circular asking for nominations for these 
vacancies, but we would also be grateful if existing members could encourage headteacher 
and governor colleagues to join Schools Forum.  Should there be more nominations than 
vacancies, the Schools Funding team will organise an online election.


